
"Keep Hope Alive ~ Exemplary in Five" 

L 

July 7,2008 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

We have used Dura Pier Facilities Services LID for several projects within our district this year. They 
have been willing to work with the District to meet our criteria in a timely fashion and have always 
worked above and beyond our requested standards. The staff is very helpful in giving detailed 
knowledge regarding every aspect ofthe projects that have been requested. 

It is always exciting and refreshing to find a company a that does work at this caliber and we plan to 
use them for all future projects within our District. 

Ed Tombrella 
Director ofMaintenance 
La Marque ISD 
409-996-8029 

Phone (409) 938-4251 P. O. Box 7 Fax (409) 908-5012 
La Marque, Texas 77568 



Spring Branch I S.D. 
Planning & Construction Department 

1066 Gessner, Bldg. A 
Houston, Texas 77055 

(713) 365-5751 Voice (713) 973-8351 Fax 

July 9, 2008 

Mr. Jack Irvin 
Executive Director of Operations 
Montgomery Independent School District 
13159 Walden Road 
Montgomery, Texas 77356 

Re: Letter of Recommendation for Dura Pier Facilities Services, Ltd. 

Dear Mr. Irvin: 

I would like to take this opportunity to recognize Dura Pier Facilities Services for their excellent performance 
for Spring Branch Independent School District over the past year. Dura Pier has completed several projects for 
our School District. Each construction project managed by Dura Pier has been delivered to Spring Branch ISD 
on time and within the budget. 

Dura Pier performed with the utmost professionalism and the highest quality workmanship in a timely and safe 
manner. Dura Pier has been a credit to the construction department of Spring Branch ISD and we look forward 
to contracting with Dura Pier on future projects. 

Please do not hesitate to call me and discuss any details regarding Dura Pier's outstanding work, safety 
performance, and professional contribution to the timely completion of the construction projects they have 
performed for our School District. 

Sincere!, 
Terry Bell 
Director of Planning & Construction Department 
Spring Branch Independent School District 


